
From: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 6/5/2014 8:32:53 AM

Subject: FW: Debordieu Budget Proviso

 
 
From: rchanatty6@aol.com [mailto:rchanatty6@aol.com] 

Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 7:55 AM

To: Pitts, Ted

Subject: Debordieu Budget Proviso
 
Good morning Ted,   Hope that you have had a chance to get out and enjoy this fantastic weather.  We have a huge issue 
down here with our bulkhead.  As you are aware not much legislation introduced this year was going anywhere.  We have a 
bill that is languishing in Committee in the House to allow beach front owners behind our bulkhead to repair it if it breaches. 
 Our immediate problem is that we passed our privately funded beach nourishment plan too late to protect the bulkhead until 
next March.  In order to help us out Ray Clary has put a Proviso on the Budget that would allow rebuilding in case of a 
breach between now and then.  Please advise staff that we need to keep that Proviso in as it comes across the Gov's desk.   
It goes without saying that she is very popular here.  This is a big deal for folks who pay their own way and reach out and 
help others on the Neck as well.  We would appreciate any help that you can be.   Many thanks   Ray Chandler    PS  huge 
Day Day event tomorrow night at PP.  We were up 60,000.00 in May over last year.   If any of you guys need 4th of July 
tickets to the Fireworks Display, please let me know.  They are in demand.     REC
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